Robert Frost Community Council
January 22, 2015 Minutes

Those present:  Beckie Hennessey (parent and Council Chair), Becky Hall (parent and Council Vice Chair), Kim Overdiek (parent), Amy Ross (Teacher), and  Mr. Carbaugh (Principal).

Chair, Beckie Henesseey, welcomed all present and called meeting to order.

Minutes from last month’s meeting were approved.

Items discussed:

The Council discussed that next month we need to come up with our specific plan for the 2015-2016 school year.  Between now and then we are encouraged to look at this year’s plan and come with ideas so that we can collaborate in order to discuss things that we would like to include in next year’s plan.  

Council had no questions regarding the SCC training movies that are posted on the website.

The Council voted and approved the “Rules of Order & Procedure” for Robert Frost Community Council and also the “Timeline”.  Voting was unanimous.

Mr. Carbaugh gave the Council the update regarding installing soccer goals at the school.  It was agreed that we should pursue the semi-permanent goals.  Mrs. Hall will contact the PTA in order to see if they are willing to go in on the cost.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Council will hold off on the Watch DOGS program until more research is done, a male-parent-leader is selected.  It was also agreed that the program, if implemented begin at the beginning of the next school year.

The faculty and staff are working on a new mission statement for the school.  

The Community Council would like to encourage positive information be circulated about the school through Facebook, on the school website and on the marquee.

The school calendar for 2016-2017 was discussed.  Members are encouraged to take the survey to let their opinion be known.

Meeting was adjourned.

Next meeting February 19, 2015 at 3:15 p.m. in the Media Center



